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From: Spanish Mountain Gold (IAAC/AEIC) Spanish Mountain Gold (IAAC/AEIC) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 5:59:28 PM
To: Spanish Mountain Gold (IAAC/AEIC) Spanish Mountain Gold (IAAC/AEIC) 
Subject: Dustin Campbell
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

 
 
From: Dustin Campbell  
Sent: April 29, 2022 9:47 AM
To: Spanish Mountain Gold (IAAC/AEIC) <Spanish.Mountain@iaac-aeic.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: Water license and impact from mine project
 
One more thing I'm curious to is there not two separate UREP's in the proposed development area? I thought these
were protected land reserves, are they not? How can they be developed?
 
Regards,
Dustin Campbell

From: Dustin Campbell 
Sent: April 29, 2022 9:30 AM
To: spanish.mountain@iaac-aeic.gc.ca <spanish.mountain@iaac-aeic.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: Water license and impact from mine project
 
I would also like to add, the road in which I use to access the property is also in the "Initial Project Description" and it
is mentioned it would be moved. Will there be any alternate route to access my property set in place? There is little to
no mention of how the owners of property in the project boundaries will be accommodated. 
 

From: Dustin Campbell 
Sent: April 29, 2022 9:23 AM
To: spanish.mountain@iaac-aeic.gc.ca <spanish.mountain@iaac-aeic.gc.ca>
Subject: Water license and impact from mine project
 
Hello,
 
I am reaching out with questions in regards to the residential water license I hold and the impact the proposed Spanish
Mountain Gold open pit mine(reference #83495) will have on it. I currently hold a surface water license(License #

) for residential use and I am half way through building a house on my property  in  B.C.
which will be supplied by this license. I am fully committed to the build. The proposed mine has in its "Initial Project
Description" a proposal of water diversion, including both "ground water" and "surface water". The map in the initial
project description shows this mine development will overlap the head waters of the spring in which I have a water
license to. Now I believe there is legal protection from having one tampering with a person's water system in which
they are licensed. If they divert the surface water with an open pit mine is there not legal protection for me and my
water license? Or will there not be some form of compensation in form of "making one whole"? 
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https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/document/143287?&culture=en-CA

Initial Project Description of a Designated Project - Canada.ca
Initial Project Description of a Designated Project PDF Files. Adobe Acrobat Reader is required to view PDF files.
Please note that PDF files can be converted to HTML ...

iaac-aeic.gc.ca

 
 
I will be reaching out to several government agencies in regards to this and hope there will be some feedback from all, and all
feedback is much appreciated.
 
 
Regards,
 
Dustin Campbell




